
BSOB 2023 NEWSLETTER 
 

Happy New Year to our BSOB dancers & families!   News & a few reminders: 
 
*Weather Policy:  BSOB does not always cancel classes when schools are canceled.  After 2:00 p.m. call the studio 
618-277-1373 for a recorded message, check our face book page, or check your email that was given for tuition 
invoices for a cancellation message. 
*E-MAIL:  If your email address has changed, please let us know, this is our means of communication.   
*Studio’s website bsoballet.com, check for general information.   
* Student portal, check for copies of student handouts & announcements. 
*Children’s Division:  We have a lot of hair hanging in faces, PLEASE put your child’s hair in a ponytail. 
*The Month of January, for the Children’s Division, will be “Bring a Friend” to Dance.  If your friend enrolls in a dance 
class, you will receive $15 off your recital fee.   
*Parent’s Observation of Your child’s dance class:  Each dancer will be allowed ONE guest to observe their dance 
class.  This will be held the week of Feb 13th. 
*Ms Marley will be taking over Ms Abigail’s children’s tap & jazz classes on Monday & Tuesday.  Ms Bri will be taking 
over Ms Abigail’s mid-kids tap classes on Tuesday.  Ms Abigail is no longer teaching at BSOB.  
 
Listed below is BSOB’s calendar thru August 2023. 
Monday, January 9th thru Monday January 16th 
New Student Registration 
Parent’s Observation of Classes-the week of February 13th 
Spring Break 
Thursday April 6th-Sunday April 9th-Classes resume Monday April 10th 
Memorial Day, Monday May 29th 
Studio Closed 
End of Year Performances  
Children’s Division- Dress Rehearsal Friday June 9th TBA---Performance Saturday June 10th 10:00 a.m. 
Mid-Kids thru Advance reserve June 7th-June 10th TBA 
Semester Ends 
June 11th 
BSOB Summer School 
Monday, June 19th thru August 4th 

Fall 2023 New Student Registration Begins 
July 20th 
Nutcracker 2023 Workshop 
Sunday, August 13th 

Fall 2023 Semester Begins 
Monday, August 21st 
NUTCRACKER 2023 
Nov 18th & Nov 19th 

 

 

Please check all the above resources, if you still have questions, please email mspatti@bsoballet.com. 
We look forward to a most enjoyable 2nd semester of dance, thank you 
 
Ms Patti and Staff 
 
 
 


